Leprechauns ond Pilgrims
Oh My!

A Genealogy Workshop Presented by
The Darke County Genealogy Society

Saturday, October 4, 2025
10:00 to 1:00
DOORS OPEN AT 9:30
Garst Museum, Lowell Thomas Meeting Room
205 N. Broadway, Greenville, OH

Featuring Debbie Lorde

Debbie Large, BS MHA is an experienced genealogist, family history lecturer and
college instructor with a passion for Irish, Scottish, and US research. She has served
as co-chair for the Warren County (OH) Genealogical Society’s lineage societies and
is a member of the National Daughters of the American Revolution, First Families of
Ohio, and First Families of Stark County, (OH). Debbie offers classes, workshops,
and client services for family history research and lineage society applications and
memberships.

Lecture Topics
* No Leprechaun Needed to Navigate Irish Websites

* Got a Pilgrim In Your Pedigree
Using American Ancestors and Other Websites for New England Research

Pre-Registration before Sept. 20, 2024 is $15.00

Registration at the door is $20.00

REGISTRATION (PLEASE PRINT):
NAME(S)
ADDRESS

CITY ST ZIP
Make check payable to the Darke County Genealogical Society

Mail to Darke County Genealogical Society,
P.O. Box 908
Greenville, OH 45331
Have questions? Send emails to karen.besecker@gmail.com
or call Linda Riley at 937-548-8295




